
JCUA’s Frontline Workers 

Welcome Aboard! 

Monthly Recognition 

*A huge thank you to 
Kitty Boland of the 
Purchasing dept. for 
hand making masks 
in order to keep our 
frontline employees 
safe, it is very much      
appreciated! 
 
*Congratulations to 
Mike Baker for 7 
years of service as 
Water Operator. 
Thank you for all of 
your hard work and 
we wish you the best 
in your retirement! 

NEWS SPLASH 

J a c k s o n  C o u n t y  U t i l i t y  A u t h o r i t y  

 
May 2020 

Service Award       
Recipients: 

Carrie Dennis—20 Years 

Craig Ellis—5 Years 

A sincere thank you to the frontline workers of JCUA who are still completing their       

everyday tasks as normal to ensure the productivity of JCUA. The Retail, Maintenance, 

Customer Service, Lab, Water, and Operations departments have not missed a stride in 

keeping the functions of JCUA going, all while taking precautionary measures to protect 

and serve the public.  

Happy Birthday! 

 Will Brown 

 Frank Carter 

 Tyler Carter 

 Shannon Clayton 

 Jesse Spear 

Tyler Carter 

Compliance Officer 

 

Congratulations to Brandon Stork for also being selected for the Compliance Officer   

position! 


